
Unit 36
Suite(s): 607

 608

 707

Interior sq.ft: 404

Balcony sq.ft: 24

Bedroom(s): Studio

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.

SIXTH FLOOR

SEVENTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

SLEEP/LIVING/DINING
12’8” x 20’4”

DW

W/D

F

N



KINGSTON RD.

THIRD FLOOR FOURTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

FIFTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

KINGSTON RD.

SIXTH FLOOR

N

Suite(s): 326

 425

 526

625Interior sq.ft: 473

Balcony sq.ft: 52

Bedroom(s): Studio

Unit 15

DINING
13’6” x 12’8”

W/D

DW

F

LIVING / SLEEP
9’1” x 9’9”

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.



LIVING / DINING
17’ x 10’8”

SLEEP
8’6” x 11’10”

F

DW

W/D

Suite(s): 720

 817

Interior sq.ft: 472

Balcony sq.ft: 52

Bedroom(s): Jr. 1 Bed

Unit 54

SEVENTH FLOOR

N

EIGHTH FLOOR

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD. KINGSTON RD.



SLEEP
12’8” x 10’

WD

DW

F

LIVING / DINING
12’4” x 14’2”

Suite(s): 307

 308

 407

408Interior sq.ft: 465

Balcony sq.ft: 24

Bedroom(s): Jr. 1 Bed

Unit 19

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

FOURTH FLOOR

THIRD FLOOR

N

KINGSTON RD.

KINGSTON RD.



BEDROOM
9’6” x 12’1”

LIVING/DINING
12’6” x 12’10”

DW

F

W/D

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

Interior sq.ft: 450

Balcony sq.ft: 24

Unit 37
Bedroom(s): 1

Suite(s): 609

KINGSTON RD.

SIXTH FLOOR

N



Interior sq.ft: 410

Balcony sq.ft: 69

Bedroom(s): 1

Unit 14
Suite(s): 325

 424

 525

624

719

816

BEDROOM
8’11” x 11’4”

LIVING / DINING
8’11” x 19’11”

W/D

DW

F

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.

THIRD FLOOR FOURTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

FIFTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

SIXTH FLOOR

N

SEVENTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD. KINGSTON RD.

EIGHTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.



Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N

KINGSTON RD.

SIXTH FLOOR

SEVENTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

EIGHTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

Unit 33
Suite(s): 602

 604

 606

702

704

706

802

804

Interior sq.ft: 467

Balcony sq.ft: 24

Bedroom(s): 1

W/D

DW

F

LIVING/DINING
12’8” x 15’4”

BEDROOM
9’4” x 10’5”



Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N

KINGSTON RD.

SIXTH FLOOR

SEVENTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

EIGHTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

Unit 34
Suite(s): 603

 605

 703

705

803

Interior sq.ft: 467

Balcony sq.ft: 24

Bedroom(s): 1

DW

F

W/D

LIVING/DINING
12’8” x 18’10”

BEDROOM
9’5” x 11’1”



F

DW

W/D

LIVING / DINING
12’10” X 16’10”

BEDROOM
8’6” X 12’4”

Suite(s): 309

 409

Interior sq.ft: 506

Balcony sq.ft: 24

Bedroom(s): 1

Unit 20

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

FOURTH FLOOR

THIRD FLOOR

N

KINGSTON RD.

KINGSTON RD.



Suite(s): 324

 423

 524

623

718

815

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

Interior sq.ft: 546

Balcony sq.ft: 48

Bedroom(s): 1

Unit 13

LIVING / DINING
12’6” x 17’3”

BEDROOM
9’ x 10’8” W/D

F

DW

KINGSTON RD.

THIRD FLOOR FOURTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

FIFTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

KINGSTON RD.

SIXTH FLOOR

N

SEVENTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD. KINGSTON RD.

EIGHTH FLOOR



F

DW

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.

THIRD FLOOR

FOURTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

BEDROOM
9’6” x 11’4”

LIVING/DINING
12’9” x 18’9”

W/D

Unit 30
Suite(s): 319

 418

 519

Interior sq.ft: 601

Balcony sq.ft: 19

Bedroom(s): 1

FIFTH FLOOR

N KINGSTON RD.



LIVING / DINING
12’8” x 16’

BEDROOM
9’4” x 10’4”

DEN
6’ x 6’

F

DW

W/D

Unit 17
Suite(s): 302

 304

 306

402

404

406

Interior sq.ft: 532

Balcony sq.ft: 24

Bedroom(s): 1 + Den

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.

THIRD FLOOR

FOURTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.
N



DW

F

LIVING/DINING
11’8” x 13’11”

BEDROOM
8’8” x 12’4”

DEN
5’9” x 6’2”

W/D

Interior sq.ft: 558

Balcony sq.ft: 24

Unit 38
Bedroom(s): 1 + Den

Suite(s): 610

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.

SIXTH FLOOR

N



DW

F

LIVING / DINING

11’8” X 16’9”

BEDROOM

8’9” X 11’

DEN

9’5” X 7’

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

Suite(s): 310

 410

Interior sq.ft: 629

Balcony sq.ft: 20

Bedroom(s): 1 + Den

Unit 21

FOURTH FLOOR

THIRD FLOOR

N

KINGSTON RD.

KINGSTON RD.



DEN
8’9” x 5’2”

DW

F

W/D

BEDROOM
8’9” x 11’4”

LIVING / DINING
12’6” x 16’5”

Suite(s): 313

 413

Interior sq.ft: 563

Balcony sq.ft: 25

Bedroom(s): 1 + Den

Unit 24

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.

THIRD FLOOR

FOURTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

N



DW

F

W/D

DEN

6’9” x 7’1”

BEDROOM

10’9” x 10’4”

LIVING / DINING

13’9” x 18’

Suite(s): 320

 419

 520

Interior sq.ft: 614

Balcony sq.ft: 25

Bedroom(s): 1 + Den

Unit 31

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.

THIRD FLOOR

FOURTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

FIFTH FLOOR

N KINGSTON RD.



LIVING / DINING

16’ x 11’

DEN

6’ x 6’6”

MASTER 
BEDROOM

12’1” x 9’1”

FDW

W/D

Suite(s): 717

 814

Interior sq.ft: 560

Balcony sq.ft: 36

Bedroom(s): 1 + Den

Unit 52

SEVENTH FLOOR

N

EIGHTH FLOOR

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD. KINGSTON RD.



F

DW

Unit 25

KINGSTON RD.

THIRD FLOOR

FOURTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

DEN
6’8” x 6’2”

BEDROOM
8’9” x 12’

LIVING/DINING
12’4” x 18’4”

W/D

Suite(s): 314

 414

 514

Interior sq.ft: 598

Balcony sq.ft: 19

Bedroom(s): 1 + Den

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

FIFTH FLOOR

N KINGSTON RD.



DEN
6’2” x 6’1”

BEDROOM
11’9” x 8’3”

LIVING / DINING
15’1” x 10’6”

F

W / D

DW

Bedroom(s): 1 + Den

Suite(s): 806

Interior sq.ft: 600

Balcony sq.ft: 25

Unit 65

N

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

EIGHTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.



DEN
6’5” x 6’0”

BEDROOM
8’8” x 11’11”

DINING/LIVING
12’6” x 14’1”

W/D

F

DW

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.

THIRD FLOOR

FOURTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

Unit 27
Suite(s): 316

 416

 516

Interior sq.ft: 639

Balcony sq.ft: 19

Bedroom(s): 1 + Den

FIFTH FLOOR

N KINGSTON RD.



DEN
6’7” x 7’4”

BEDROOM
8’11” x 11’4”

LIVING / DINING
12’9” X 22’1”

DW

F

W/D

Suite(s): 317

 417

 517

Interior sq.ft: 689

Balcony sq.ft: 25

Bedroom(s): 1 + Den

Unit 28

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.

THIRD FLOOR

FOURTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

FIFTH FLOOR

N KINGSTON RD.



LIVING / DINING
13’10” x 12’5”

MASTER
BEDROOM
8’6” x 12’4”

DEN
9’ x 10’4”

W/D

F

DW

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N

KINGSTON RD.

NINTH FLOOR

Bedroom(s): 1 + Den

Suite(s): 912

Interior sq.ft: 607

Balcony sq.ft: 90

Unit 74



MASTER
BEDROOM

11’10” x 8’6”

BEDROOM
9’3” x 8’5”

LIVING / DINING
15’4” x 9’10”

DW F

W/D

Suite(s): 323

 422

 523

Interior sq.ft: 609

Balcony: 36

Bedroom(s): 2

Unit 02

N KINGSTON RD.

THIRD FLOOR FOURTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

FIFTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.



Suite(s): 322

 421

 522

Interior sq.ft: 658

Balcony sq.ft: 36

Bedroom(s): 2

Unit 01

N

DW
F

MASTER
BEDROOM
10’3” x 9’2”

BEDROOM
9’10” x 7’10”

LIVING AREA
18’5” x 9’10”

KINGSTON RD.

THIRD FLOOR FOURTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

FIFTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

W/D

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.



LIVING / DINING

10’1” x 16’1”

MASTER
BEDROOM

9’ x 15’2”

BEDROOM

10’ x 7’11”

DW

F

W/D

KINGSTON RD.

THIRD FLOOR FOURTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.N

Suite(s): 301

 401

Interior sq.ft: 690

Balcony sq.ft: 64

Bedroom(s): 2

Unit 16

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.



Suite(s): 321

 420

 521

Interior sq.ft: 754

Balcony sq.ft: 36 + 108

Bedroom(s): 2

Unit 12

DW

MASTER
BEDROOM
10’9” x 9’2”

LIVING / DINING
21’8” x 9’6”

BEDROOM
10’9” x 8’6” W/D

F

N KINGSTON RD.

THIRD FLOOR FOURTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

FIFTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.



F

DW

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.

THIRD FLOOR

Unit 29
Suite(s): 318

 518

Interior sq.ft: 800

Balcony sq.ft: 34

Bedroom(s): 2

LIVING/DINING
10’5” x 16’6”

MASTER
BEDROOM
8’6” x 16’4”

BEDROOM
8’6” x 9’

W/D

FIFTH FLOOR

N KINGSTON RD.



W/D

DW

F

Suite(s): 311

 411

 511

Interior sq.ft: 770

Balcony sq.ft: 30

Bedroom(s): 2 + Den

Unit 22

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

LIVING/DINING
11’1” x 20’6”

MASTER
BEDROOM
8’8” x 12’8”

BEDROOM
8’2” x 9’7”

DEN
6’ x 5’4”

N

KINGSTON RD.

THIRD FLOOR

FOURTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

FIFTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.



MASTER
BEDROOM

9’10” x 12’8”

BEDROOM

8’3” x 9’3”

LIVING / DINING

11’3” x 19’5”

DEN

7’8” x 6’1”

Bedroom(s): 2 + Den

Suite(s): 805

Interior sq.ft: 684

Balcony sq.ft: 64

Unit 64

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N

EIGHTH FLOOR

W/D

F

DW

KINGSTON RD.



DW

F

W / D

MASTER
BEDROOM
8’4” X 12’1”

LIVING / DINING
12’6” X 27’

DEN
8’7” X 8’6”

BEDROOM
7’7” X 11’2”

Suite(s): 312

 412

 512

Interior sq.ft: 866

Balcony sq.ft: 19

Bedroom(s): 2 + Den

Unit 23

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.

THIRD FLOOR

FOURTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

FIFTH FLOOR

N KINGSTON RD.



Unit 36
Suite(s): 507

 508

Interior sq.ft: 404

Terrace sq.ft: 74

Bedroom(s): Studio

DW

W/D

F

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N KINGSTON RD.

FIFTH FLOOR

SLEEP/LIVING/DINING
12’8” x 20’4”



BEDROOM
9’6” x 12’1”

LIVING/DINING
12’6” x 12’10”

W/D

DW

F

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

Interior sq.ft: 450

Terrace sq.ft: 74

Unit 37
Bedroom(s): 1

Suite(s): 509

KINGSTON RD.N

FIFTH FLOOR



Unit 34
Suite(s): 503

 505

Interior sq.ft: 467

Terrace sq.ft: 74

Bedroom(s): 1

DW

F

W/D

LIVING/DINING
12’8” x 18’10”

BEDROOM
9’5” x 11’1”

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N KINGSTON RD.

FIFTH FLOOR



W/D

DW

F

LIVING/DINING
12’8” x 15’4”

BEDROOM
9’4” x 10’5”

Unit 33
Suite(s): 502

 504

 506

Interior sq.ft: 467

Terrace sq.ft: 74

Bedroom(s): 1

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N KINGSTON RD.

FIFTH FLOOR



Bedroom(s): 1

Suite(s): 808

Interior sq.ft: 431

Terrace sq.ft: 191

Unit 67

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N

EIGHTH FLOOR

F

DW

W/D

LIVING / DINING
12’1” X 13’

BEDROOM
9’6” X 14’7”

KINGSTON RD.



DW

F

LIVING/DINING
11’8” x 13’11”

BEDROOM
8’8” x 12’4”

W/D

Interior sq.ft: 558

Terrace sq.ft: 70

Unit 38
Bedroom(s): 1 + Den

Suite(s): 510

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N KINGSTON RD.

FIFTH FLOOR

DEN
5’9” x 6’2”



Interior sq.ft: 565

Terrace sq.ft: 37

Unit 41
Bedroom(s): 1 + Den

Suite(s): 622

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.

SIXTH FLOOR

N

DW
F

W/D

BEDROOM
12’1” x 9’1”

DEN
6’0” x 6’6”

LIVING/DINING
16’0” x 11’0”



Bedroom(s): 1

Suite(s): 905

Interior sq.ft: 450

Terrace sq.ft: 178

Unit 79

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N
KINGSTON RD.

NINTH FLOOR

W/D
F DW

BEDROOM
11’6” x 12’6”

LIVING / DINING
12’7” x 13’9”



BEDROOM
9’2” x 10’11”

LIVING/DINING
12’6” x 15’5”

DEN
6’ x 6’

F

W/D

DW

Interior sq.ft: 553

Terrace sq.ft: 149

Unit 47
Bedroom(s): 1 + Den

Suite(s): 616

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.

SIXTH FLOOR

N



BEDROOM
8’2” x 11’9”

LIVING/DINING
12’3” x 16’11”

DEN
7’1” x 7’4”

DW

F

W/D

Interior sq.ft: 532

Terrace sq.ft: 46

Unit 75
Bedroom(s): 1 + Den

Suite(s): 901

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N
KINGSTON RD.

NINTH FLOOR



DINING/LIVING
15’9” x 15’4”

BEDROOM
8’6” x 11’6”

DW

FW/D

Interior sq.ft: 541

Terrace sq.ft: 44

Unit 78
Bedroom(s): 1

Suite(s): 904

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N
KINGSTON RD.

NINTH FLOOR



DW

F

DEN
6’ x 6’6”

BEDROOM
9’6” x 11’8”

LIVING/DINING
12’9” x 16’10”

W/D

Interior sq.ft: 592

Terrace sq.ft: 149

Unit 48
Bedroom(s): 1 + Den

Suite(s): 617

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.

SIXTH FLOOR

N



LIVING / DINING
11’5” x 22’6”

BEDROOM
9’8” x 12’3”

DEN
6’ x 7’3”

W/D

F

DW

Bedroom(s): 1 + Den

Suite(s): 710

Interior sq.ft: 508

Terrace sq.ft: 120

Unit 57

SEVENTH FLOOR

N

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.



DW

F

W/D

LIVING/DINING
14’ x 14’8”

DEN
10’ x 6’

BEDROOM
10’3” x 9’6”

Interior sq.ft: 572

Terrace sq.ft: 160

Unit 50
Bedroom(s): 1 + Den

Suite(s): 619

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.

SIXTH FLOOR

N



F

W/D

Interior sq.ft: 613

Terrace sq.ft: 37

Unit 40
Bedroom(s): 2

Suite(s): 621

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.

SIXTH FLOOR

N

BEDROOM
10’10” x 7’10”LIVING/DINING

15’3” x 10’8”

BEDROOM
10’6” x 9’4”

DW



BEDROOM
9’ x 11’

DEN
6’6” x 6’3”

LIVING/DINING
12’3” x 16’11”

DW

W/D

F

Interior sq.ft: 568

Terrace sq.ft: 38 + 19

Unit 76
Bedroom(s): 1 + Den

Suite(s): 902

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N
KINGSTON RD.

NINTH FLOOR



Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N KINGSTON RD.

FIFTH FLOOR

Bedroom(s): 2

Suite(s): 501

Interior sq.ft: 627

Terrace sq.ft: 108

Unit 32

F

DW

BEDROOM
9’ x 9’6”

BEDROOM
8’6” x 9’

LIVING/DINING
11’9” x 17’11”

W/D



BEDROOM
9’6” x 10’

DEN
6’ x 6’

LIVING/DINING
12’7” x 14’7”

F

W/D

DW

Interior sq.ft: 594

Terrace sq.ft: 152

Unit 49
Bedroom(s): 1 + Den

Suite(s): 618

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.

SIXTH FLOOR

N



BEDROOM
9’8” x 8’9”

BEDROOM
9’4” x 11’3”

LIVING / DINING
9’8” x 17’5”

DW

W/D

F

SEVENTH FLOOR

N

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

Bedroom(s): 2

Suite(s): 715

Interior sq.ft: 558

Terrace sq.ft: 52

Unit 62

KINGSTON RD.



Interior sq.ft: 576

Terrace sq.ft: 224

Unit 43
Bedroom(s): 2

Suite(s): 612

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.

SIXTH FLOOR

N

LIVING/DINING
10’4” x 17’11”

BEDROOM
8’8” x 13’1”

BEDROOM
10’ x 7’10”

F

DW

W/D



Interior sq.ft: 611

Terrace sq.ft: 230

Unit 42
Bedroom(s): 2

Suite(s): 611

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.

SIXTH FLOOR

N

F

W/D

DW

BEDROOM
9’7” x 9’

LIVING/DINING
13’3” x 18’1”

BEDROOM
10’4” x 12’5”



MASTER
BEDROOM
10’ x 12’4”

DW

F

W/D

LIVING / DINING
11’8” x 17’3”

DEN
6’ x 8’

Bedroom(s): 1 + Den

Suite(s): 711

Interior sq.ft: 560

Terrace sq.ft: 120

Unit 58

SEVENTH FLOOR

N

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.



MASTER
BEDROOM
9’8” x 10’

LIVING / DINING
11’8” x 17’9”

BEDROOM
9’ x 8’3”

F

DW

W/D

Bedroom(s): 2

Suite(s): 712

Interior sq.ft: 630

Terrace sq.ft: 120

Unit 59

SEVENTH FLOOR

N

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.



MASTER
BEDROOM
8’9” x 10’9”

BEDROOM
11’10” x 7’6”

DINING/LIVING
11’7” x 16’11” DW

W/D
F

Interior sq.ft: 660

Terrace sq.ft: 19 + 39

Unit 77
Bedroom(s): 2

Suite(s): 903

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N
KINGSTON RD.

NINTH FLOOR



MASTER
BEDROOM
11’ x 8’6”

LIVING / DINING
16’10” x 14’9”

W/D

DW

F

BEDROOM
7’6” x 12’

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N

KINGSTON RD.

NINTH FLOOR

Bedroom(s): 2

Suite(s): 911

Interior sq.ft: 687

Terrace sq.ft: 44 + 90

Unit 73



DW

F

W/D

BEDROOM
8’5” x 7’10”

LIVING/DINING
11’9” x 19’8”

MASTER
BEDROOM

8’8” x 11’10”

DEN
7’8” x 7’3”

Interior sq.ft: 655

Terrace sq.ft: 224

Unit 44
Bedroom(s): 2 + Den

Suite(s): 613

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.

SIXTH FLOOR

N



F

W / DDW

LIVING / DINING
9’4” x 20’11”

BEDROOM
9’6” x 10’1”

MASTER
BEDROOM

9’3” x 10’11”

Bedroom(s): 2

Suite(s): 810

Interior sq.ft: 640

Terrace sq.ft: 162

Unit 69

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N

EIGHTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.



W/D

F
DW

Bedroom(s): 2

Suite(s): 909

Interior sq.ft: 733

Terrace sq.ft: 218

Unit 83

BEDROOM
7’11” x 10’10”

LIVING/DINING
19’2” x 13’1”

BEDROOM
9’6” x 10’4”

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N
KINGSTON RD.

NINTH FLOOR



BEDROOM
8’5” x 9’1”

LIVING/DINING
11’9” x 22’11”

DEN
7’7” x 6’0”

MASTER
BEDROOM
8’8” x 12’4”

DW

F

W/D

Interior sq.ft: 706

Terrace sq.ft: 224

Unit 45
Bedroom(s): 2 + Den

Suite(s): 614

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.

SIXTH FLOOR

N



MASTER
BEDROOM

9’8” x 9’6”

LIVING / DINING

11’9” x 21’1”

BEDROOM

8’3” x 9’

DEN

6’3” x 7’6”

W/D

F

DW

Bedroom(s): 2 + Den

Suite(s): 713

Interior sq.ft: 708

Terrace sq.ft: 120

Unit 60

SEVENTH FLOOR

N

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.



LIVING / DINING
 10’6” x 17’11”

MEDIA

MASTER
BEDROOM
9’6” x 10’4”

BEDROOM
7’2” x 10’11”

W / D

F DW

Bedroom(s): 2 + Media

Suite(s): 809

Interior sq.ft: 685

Terrace sq.ft: 323

Unit 68

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N

EIGHTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.



BEDROOM
8’5” x 9’1”

DEN
7’4” x 7’8”

LIVING/DINING
11’9”” x 26’3”

MASTER 
BEDROOM

8’7” x 11’10”

DW

F

W/D

Interior sq.ft: 776

Terrace sq.ft: 224

Unit 46
Bedroom(s): 2 + Den

Suite(s): 615

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.

SIXTH FLOOR

N



MASTER
BEDROOM

9’8” x 10’

LIVING / DINING

13’3” x 18’1”

DEN

7’6” x 7’

BEDROOM

9’8” x 8’

W/D

F

DW

SEVENTH FLOOR

N

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

Bedroom(s): 2 + Den

Suite(s): 714

Interior sq.ft: 755

Terrace sq.ft: 120

Unit 61

KINGSTON RD.



W / D

F

DW

LIVING / DINING

18’11” x 14’3”

BEDROOM

11’4” x 9’1”

MASTER
BEDROOM

14’6” x 8’4”

Bedroom(s): 2

Suite(s): 813

Interior sq.ft: 761

Terrace sq.ft: 36 + 290

Unit 63

N

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

EIGHTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.



LIVING/DINING
18’10” x 14’9”

BEDROOM
9’2” x 8’6”

MASTER
BEDROOM

9’5” x 12’11”

DEN
6’ x 6’

DW

W/D

F

Interior sq.ft: 831

Terrace sq.ft: 312

Unit 82
Bedroom(s): 2 + Den

Suite(s): 908

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N
KINGSTON RD.

NINTH FLOOR



MASTER
BEDROOM
10’9” x 8’6”

BEDROOM
7’9” x 11’2”

BEDROOM
7’4” x 10’3”

LIVING / DINING
17’7” x 18’10”

W/D

F

DW

Bedroom(s): 3

Suite(s): 708

Interior sq.ft: 897

Terrace sq.ft: 24 + 405

Unit 55

SEVENTH FLOOR

N

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.



BEDROOM

12’9” x 9’1”

LIVING / DINING

18’1” x 22’6”

BEDROOM

7’9” x 10’5”

MASTER
BEDROOM

12’3” x 9’8”

DW

F

W/D

Unit 51

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

SEVENTH FLOOR

N

Bedroom(s): 3

Suite(s): 716

Interior sq.ft: 972

Terrace sq.ft: 36 + 175

KINGSTON RD.



BEDROOM
11’5” x 9’4”

BEDROOM
10’ x 7’6”

MASTER
BEDROOM

8’10” x 10’8”

LIVING / DINING
13’7” x 21’8”

W / D

F

DW

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N

Bedroom(s): 3

Suite(s): 910

Interior sq.ft: 910

Terrace sq.ft: 46+359

Unit 72

KINGSTON RD.

NINTH FLOOR



F

UP

DW

LIVING / DINING / MEDIA
19’9” x 14’3”

Bedrooms(s): 2 + Media

Suite(s): 112

Interior sq.ft: 795

Patio sq.ft: 160

Unit 09 (lower)

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

GROUND FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.N



DN

MASTER
BEDROOM
10’6” x 9’3”

BEDROOM
6’ x 13’4”

Bedrooms(s): 2 + Media

Suite(s): 112

Interior sq.ft: 795

Patio sq.ft: 160

Unit 09 (upper)

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N KINGSTON RD.

SECOND FLOOR



Bedroom(s): 2 + Den

Suite(s): 113

Interior sq.ft: 970

Patio sq.ft: 183

Unit 10 (lower)

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

GROUND FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

N

UP
FDW

W/D

DEN
6’3” x 7’4”

LIVING / DINING
13’10” x 17’2”



BEDROOM

7’5” x 11’7”

MASTER
BEDROOM

10’6” x 10’6”

DN

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.

SECOND FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

SECOND FLOOR

Unit 10 (upper)
Bedroom(s): 2 + Den

Suite(s): 113

Interior sq.ft: 970

Patio sq.ft: 183

N



LIVING / DINING
9’6” x 14’4”

KITCHEN
6’6” x 14’3”

BEDROOM
10’5” x 9’

UP

F

DW

Bedrooms(s): 2 + Den

Suite(s): 108

Interior sq.ft: 1,046

Patio sq.ft: 125

Unit 05 (lower)

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

GROUND FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.N



DN

MASTER
BEDROOM

12’6” x 12’7”

DEN
8’3” x 9’1”

W/D

Bedrooms(s): 2 + Den

Suite(s): 108

Interior sq.ft: 1,046

Patio sq.ft: 125

Unit 05 (upper)

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N KINGSTON RD.

SECOND FLOOR



UP

DW

F

BEDROOM
10’4” x 9’

LIVING / DINING
10’ x 24’3”

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

GROUND FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

N

Bedroom(s): 2 + Den

Suite(s): 106

Interior sq.ft: 1,104

Patio sq.ft: 139

Unit 03 (lower)



DN

DEN
8’11” x 8’6”

MASTER
BEDROOM
13’ x 12’6”

W/D

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.

SECOND FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

SECOND FLOOR

Unit 03 (upper)

N

Bedroom(s): 2 + Den

Suite(s): 106

Interior sq.ft: 1,104

Patio sq.ft: 139



F

UP

DW

BEDROOM
10’5” x 9’

LIVING / DINING
9’8” x 30’11”

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

GROUND FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

N

Bedroom(s): 2 + Den

Suite(s): 109

Interior sq.ft: 1,120

Patio sq.ft: 130

Unit 06 (lower)



MASTER
BEDROOM
12’ x 12’8”

DEN
8’5” x 9’1”

DN

W/D

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

Unit 06 (upper)

KINGSTON RD.

SECOND FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

SECOND FLOOR

Bedroom(s): 2 + Den

Suite(s): 109

Interior sq.ft: 1,120

Patio sq.ft: 130

N



LIVING / DINING
9’8” x 33’4”

BEDROOM
10’5” x 8’6”

UP

DW
W/D

F

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

GROUND FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

N

Bedroom(s): 2 + Den

Suite(s): 110

Interior sq.ft: 1,173

Patio sq.ft: 125

Unit 07 (lower)



DN

BEDROOM
12’8” x 12’5”

DEN
8’1” x 9’5”

Unit 07 (upper)

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.

SECOND FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

SECOND FLOOR

Bedroom(s): 2 + Den

Suite(s): 110

Interior sq.ft: 1,173

Patio sq.ft: 125

N



BEDROOM
9’3” x 8’6”

LIVING / DINING
11’6” x 27’10”

F

UP

DW

W/D

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

Bedroom(s): 2 + Den

Suite(s): 111

Interior sq.ft: 1,228

Terrace sq.ft: 119

Unit 08 (lower)

GROUND FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

N



MASTER BEDROOM
11’6” x 14’7”

DEN
7’2” x 9’5”

DN

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

Unit 08 (upper)

KINGSTON RD.

SECOND FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

SECOND FLOOR

Bedroom(s): 2 + Den

Suite(s): 111

Interior sq.ft: 1,228

Terrace sq.ft: 119

N



Bedroom(s): 1

Suite(s): 1005

Interior sq.ft: 599

Terrace sq.ft: 30 + 227

Unit 91 (lower)

BEDROOM
8’9” x 11’

UPW/D

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N
KINGSTON RD.

TENTH FLOOR



Unit 91 (upper)

LIVING/DINING
15’1” x 19’9

DW
UP

F

N
KINGSTON RD.

ELEVENTH FLOOR

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

Bedroom(s): 1

Suite(s): 1005

Interior sq.ft: 599

Terrace sq.ft: 30 + 227

MEDIA



Bedroom(s): 2

Suite(s): 907

Interior sq.ft: 810

Terrace sq.ft: 172 + 166

Unit 81 (lower)

DW
F

W/D

UP

DINING/LIVING
13’3” x 16’7”

BEDROOM
10’4” x 7’7”

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N
KINGSTON RD.

NINTH FLOOR



Bedroom(s): 2

Suite(s): 907

Interior sq.ft: 810

Terrace sq.ft: 172 + 166

Unit 81 (upper)

DN

MASTER
BEDROOM

10’9” x 11’11”

N

KINGSTON RD.

TENTH FLOOR

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.



Bedroom(s): 2 + Den

Suite(s): 1004

Interior sq.ft: 835

Terrace sq.ft: 30 + 227

Unit 90 (lower)

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N

KINGSTON RD.

TENTH FLOOR

UP

W/D

MASTER
BEDROOM
11’6” x 9’3”

DEN
5’11” x 7’



Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

F DW

KINGSTON RD.

N

ELEVENTH FLOOR

Bedroom(s): 2 + Den

Suite(s): 1004

Interior sq.ft: 835

Terrace sq.ft: 30 + 227

Unit 90 (upper)

BEDROOM
11’3” x 8’9”

LIVING / DINING
19’4” x 11’6”

DN



Bedroom(s): 3

Suite(s): 1003

Interior sq.ft: 901

Terrace sq.ft: 30 + 227

Unit 89 (lower)

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N

KINGSTON RD.

TENTH FLOOR

UP

BEDROOM
8’ X 10’6”

BEDROOM
8’7” X 11’4”



Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.

N

ELEVENTH FLOOR

Bedroom(s): 3

Suite(s): 1003

Interior sq.ft: 901

Terrace sq.ft: 30 + 227

Unit 89 (upper)

DW

F

MASTER
BEDROOM
13’ x 8’2”

LIVING/DINING
19’ x 10’5”

DN

W/D



Bedroom(s): 3 + Den

Suite(s): 1001

Interior sq.ft: 1,014

Terrace sq.ft: 30 + 182

Unit 87 (lower)

UP

BEDROOM
8’ x 10’6”

BEDROOM
8’9” x 10’6”

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N
KINGSTON RD.

TENTH FLOOR



Unit 87 (upper)

N

DW

F

MASTER
BEDROOM
13’ x 8’2”

DEN
9’4” x 6’4”

LIVING/DINING
19’4” x 11’7”

DN

W/D

ELEVENTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

Bedroom(s): 3 + Den

Suite(s): 1001

Interior sq.ft: 1,014

Terrace sq.ft: 30 + 182



BEDROOM
9’3” x 8’3”

BEDROOM
11’3” x 8’10”

Bedroom(s): 3

Suite(s): 1009

Interior sq.ft: 1024

Balcony sq.ft: 60 + 100

Unit 85 (lower)

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N

UP

KINGSTON RD.

TENTH FLOOR



Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

LIVING / DINING
11’2” x 17’2”

MASTER
BEDROOM
8’9” x 12’1”

DN

Bedroom(s): 3

Suite(s): 1009

Interior sq.ft: 1024

Balcony sq.ft: 60 + 100

Unit 85 (upper)

KINGSTON RD.

N

ELEVENTH FLOOR

W / DF

DW



Bedroom(s): 3

Suite(s): 1002

Interior sq.ft: 967

Terrace sq.ft: 30 + 229

Unit 88 (lower)

UP

BEDROOM
8’ x 10’6”

BEDROOM
8’9” x 10’6”

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N
KINGSTON RD.

TENTH FLOOR



Unit 88 (upper)

N
KINGSTON RD.

ELEVENTH FLOOR

DW

F

MASTER
BEDROOM
13’ x 8’2”

LIVING/DINING
19’4” x 15’3”

DN

W/D

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

Bedroom(s): 3

Suite(s): 1002

Interior sq.ft: 967

Terrace sq.ft: 30 + 229



Bedroom(s): 3 + Media

Suite(s): 1011

Interior sq.ft: 1,084

Balcony sq.ft: 60 + 100

Unit 86 (lower)

BEDROOM
10’5” x 9’4”

MEDIA

UP

W/D

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N
KINGSTON RD.

TENTH FLOOR



Unit 86 (upper)

LIVING/DINING
14’3” x 21’6”

MASTER
BEDROOM
8’6” x 10’5”

BEDROOM
12’3” x 9’6”

F

DN

DW

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N
KINGSTON RD.

ELEVENTH FLOOR

Bedroom(s): 3 + Media

Suite(s): 1011

Interior sq.ft: 1,084

Balcony sq.ft: 60 + 100



DW

W/D

UP
F

Bedroom(s): 3

Suite(s): 906

Interior sq.ft: 1,078

Terrace sq.ft: 208 + 328

Unit 80 (lower)

DINING/LIVING
19’4” x 17’

MASTER
BEDROOM
10’4” x 9’6”

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N
KINGSTON RD.

NINTH FLOOR



Unit 80 (upper)

DN
BEDROOM
10’2” x 8’8”

BEDROOM
10’4” x 8’11”

N

KINGSTON RD.

TENTH FLOOR

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

Bedroom(s): 3

Suite(s): 906

Interior sq.ft: 1,078

Terrace sq.ft: 208 + 328



Bedroom(s): Studio

Suite(s): 103

Commercial sq.ft: 483

Residential sq.ft: 437

Total sq.ft: 920

Unit 96 (lower)

COMMERCIAL
12’6” x 41’6”

COMMERCIAL
8’3” x 19’10”

COMMERCIAL
12’6” x 5’11”

UP

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

GROUND FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.N



DN

SECOND FLOOR

Unit 96 (upper)

DW

W/D

F

SLEEP/LIVING/DINING
12’7” x 15’6”

MEDIA
5’3” x 8’3”

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N
KINGSTON RD.

SECOND FLOOR

Bedroom(s): Studio

Suite(s): 103

Commercial sq.ft: 483

Residential sq.ft: 437

Total sq.ft: 920



UP

COMMERCIAL
12’10” x 41’6”

Bedroom(s): 1

Suite(s): 104

Commercial sq.ft: 555

Residential sq.ft: 484

Total sq.ft: 1,039

Unit 97 (lower)

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

GROUND FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.N



LIVING/DINING
12’6” x 10’3”

BEDROOM
9’6” x 9’10”

DW

F

W/D

DN

Unit 97 (upper)

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

SECOND FLOOR

N
KINGSTON RD.

SECOND FLOOR

Bedroom(s): 1

Suite(s): 104

Commercial sq.ft: 555

Residential sq.ft: 484

Total sq.ft: 1,039



UPUP

COMMERCIAL

11’8” x 41’6”

Unit 98 (lower)

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

GROUND FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.N

Bedroom(s): 1

Suite(s): 105

Commercial sq.ft: 583

Residential sq.ft: 594

Total sq.ft: 1,177



LIVING / DINING

11’8” x 12’6”

BEDROOM

11’ x 8’9”

DN

W/D

DW

F

Unit 98 (upper)

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N
KINGSTON RD.

SECOND FLOOR

Bedroom(s): 1

Suite(s): 105

Commercial sq.ft: 583

Residential sq.ft: 594

Total sq.ft: 1,177



COMMERCIAL
12’8” x 23’

COMMERCIAL
18’8” x 18‘6”

UP

Bedrooms(s): 1

Suite(s): 101

Commercial sq.ft: 679

Residential sq.ft: 499

Total sq.ft: 1,178

Unit 94 (lower)

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

GROUND FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.N



Unit 94 (upper)

N KINGSTON RD.

SECOND FLOOR

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

LIVING / DINING
11’5” x 10’

BEDROOM
8’6” x 11’

DW

F

DN

W/D

Bedrooms(s): 1

Suite(s): 101

Commercial sq.ft: 679

Residential sq.ft: 499

Total sq.ft: 1,178



Bedroom(s): 2

Suite(s): 102

Commercial sq.ft: 599

Residential sq.ft: 691

Total sq.ft: 1,290

Unit 95 (lower)

COMMERCIAL
15’5” x 30’4”

COMMERCIAL
10’10” x 11’2”

UP

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

GROUND FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.N



KINGSTON RD.

SECOND FLOOR

N

Unit 95 (upper)

DN

DW

W/D

F

LIVING/DINING
9’11” x 16’10”

MASTER
BEDROOM
9’ x 13’4”

BEDROOM
9’6” x 9’6”

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

Bedroom(s): 2

Suite(s): 102

Commercial sq.ft: 599

Residential sq.ft: 691

Total sq.ft: 1,290


